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At every event we host, there are always friends of the ministry serving. 

Sean King has been a great friend of RPM and served along side of us for many years.    
 

Below is Sean’s experience at Fathering Adventures 2015. 
 

This summer I was granted the privilege of preparing meals for Fathering Adventures. 
 

While preparing meals, I was able to interact with both fathers and 

sons alike.  I enjoyed getting to know all the RPM Camp Volunteers.  

The overarching theme in the midst of all of the activity was that boys 

need affirmation from their fathers!  As a man, I can relate. 
 

Toward the end of the weekend, I witnessed a ceremony like no other.  

Each father stood up in front of the camp with his son and professed 

his love and admiration for him.  Fathers told theirs son’s specifically 

what they appreciated and admired about them.  If only fathers all over 

the world would mimic the same behavior, what an impact that would make!  Needless to say, I 

was sobbing nearly the entire ceremony.  Although I have two little girls, this event made me      

realize further what a crucial role fathers play in the lives of their children.  More importantly, it 

brought me back to the realization that God our heavenly father loves us unconditionally and longs 

for a relationship with each of us - His children!! 
 

Thank you for allowing me to be apart of this wonderful experience! 
 

God Bless You,  

 

Sean King 
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